Announcement of Health Systems Research Institute (HSRI)
Subject: Anti-Bribery Policy and No Gift Policy
Fiscal Year 2025

| am Mr. Supakit Sirilak, the Director of Health Systems Research Institute (HSRI) along
with our personnel would like to announce the joint intention that all kinds of gifts and other
similar forms of rewards will not be accepted during, before, and after performing duties (No Gift
Policy) which will cause corruption and misconduct. | also adhere to the major institutions
including the nation, religion, and monarchy as well as perform ourselves in a professional
manner with honesty, integrity, and transparency. We live with dignity and promote personnel
ethics and maintain standard disciplinary procedures of the Institution and the Ministry of Public
Health which we do not act in a conflict between personal interests and public interests as we
do not accept any financial benefits from anyone apart from benefits that should be gained in
accordance with the notification of the National Anti-Corruption Commission. Finally, we
consistently follow the Sufficiency Economy Philosophy for the purpose of country’s prosperity
and sustainability.

From now onwards

Announced 26 November 2024
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(Dr. Supakit Sirilak)
Executive Director

Health Systems Research Institute (HSRI)




